
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR BASE JUMPERS! 

 

On the weekend between 14.-16.1 Wengen will host the annual 

Lauberhornrennen –world cup ski competition. As every year, Air Glaciers 

are operating 13 helicopters from and to from their helicopter base and 

their flight routes will intersect all exit points and flight paths in the valley. 

Therefor Air Glaciers have kindly asked us to co-operate and follow these 

rules during the race : 

 

Generally please avoid jumping in the LB valley between wednesday (12th) 

and Tuesday (18th)! 

  

From Friday (14th) to Sunday (16th) : NO JUMPING IN THE 

LAUTERBRUNNEN VALLEY! Air Glaciers have kindly requested us not to 

jump the exits in the vicinity of the airfield during the race weekend! 

 

This is the only weekend of the year we are requested not to jump and we 

ask you to follow this request in order to help us to keep good 

relationships with the people who get us out of trouble if needed and to 

keep the valley legal. 

 

Thanks for your understanding and your co-operation! 

 

Swiss BASE Association 


